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Amateur Radio on the International Space Station 
Contact Opportunity 

 
 
Audience: All Educators and Students 
Proposal Deadline: July 15, 2011 
 
 

Call for Proposals 
NASA is seeking formal and informal education institutions and 
organizations, individually or working together, to host an Amateur 
Radio on the International Space Station, or ARISS, contact between 
the dates of January 15 and July 15, 2012. To maximize these radio 
contact opportunities, NASA is looking for organizations that will draw 
large numbers of participants and integrate the contact into a well-developed education plan. The 
deadline to submit a proposal is July 15, 2011. 
 
 

Opportunity 
During the first six months of 2012, crew members aboard the International Space Station will 
participate in Amateur Radio contacts. These radio contacts are approximately 10 minutes in length and 

allow students and educators to interact with the astronauts through a 
question-and-answer session. An ARISS contact is a voice-only 
communication opportunity via Amateur Radio between astronauts and 
cosmonauts aboard the space station and classrooms and communities. 
ARISS contacts afford education audiences the opportunity to learn 
firsthand from astronauts what it is like to live and work in space. Due to 
the nature of human spaceflight, organizations must demonstrate the 
flexibility to accommodate changes in contact dates and times.  
 
 
 

 
 
Interested parties should contact Teaching From Space to obtain information related to expectations, 
content, format, audience, proposal guidelines and forms by sending an e-mail to JSC-TFS-
ARISS@mail.nasa.gov or by calling 281-244-2320. Additional information can be found at 
http://www.nasa.gov/audience/foreducators/teachingfromspace/students/ariss.html  
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